
regarding
Proposed Short-Term Rental Accommodation Unit (STR) regulations, 

and other updates to the District of Invermere’s
Business Licencing Bylaw

The District of Invermere is holding Information & Engagement Meetings 
on October 5, 2023, to seek public input on Proposed Short-Term Rental 
Accommodation Unit (STR) regulations, and other updates to the District 
of Invermere’s Business Licencing Bylaw.

The public information and engagement meetings are scheduled as 
follows:

Thursday, October 5, 2023
(starting at 12 noon, 3:00 pm, and 6:00 pm)

Columbia Valley Centre at 646 – 4th Street, Invermere, BC
Presentations by District of Invermere Staff will take place at:

12 noon, 3:00 pm, and 6:00 pm

Please RSVP to register for a time slot – this will help ensure the meeting 
size is comfortable  for everyone attending,  supports discussions, and 
question & answer sessions.

To RSVP, please contact:
Cortney Pitts, Manager of Leisure Services
tel: 250-342-9281 ext. 1232
or by email: events@invermere.net

If you are unable to attend one of the meetings but would like to 
have more information about the proposed Short-Term Rental 
Accommodation Unit (STR) regulations, and other updates to the 
District’s Business Licencing Bylaw, please check the “What’s New” 
section on our municipal website:  www.invermere.net 

Alternatively, more information about these proposals can be obtained 
by contacting the District of Invermere Municipal Office using the 
following contact information:

email: info@invermere.net 
Telephone:  250-342-9281
FAX:  250-342-2934
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